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HISTORY LESSONS AT
SCHOOL AND HOME

Fifteen years ago, schools throughout
Riverside County began an annual
competition for history-related
projects. Based along lines similar to
a school science fair, students must
research some person, place or event
in history. The research is not limited
to a given date, or a given location, but
it is restricted to a particular theme.
The projects are judged on how well
the theme was integrated into the
project, as well as how well the
student conveys that information to
the judges.

The day of judging county level entries
will be March 19th, at Poly Tech High
School in Riverside. Judges are
needed to help select winners for the
various age groups. Previous exper-
ience as a judge is not required; an
orientation and lots of helpful material
is available to volunteers beforehand.

To learn more, contact Pepper
Hanrahan of the County Board of
Education at (951) 826-6141 or email
her at phanrahan@rcoe.k12.ca.us.
Additional information and an on-line
volunteer form is available at

www.rcoe.k12.ca.us/historyday

Won't you join me as a judge this
year? | guarantee you will be impres-
sed with these students and come
away with a headful of knowledge and
a heart full of appreciation.
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It was just about 12 years ago,
shortly after Peg and | moved from
Temecula back to our condo in
Towson, Maryland, we were surprised
one morning to pick up the Baltimore
Sun to see pictures of Old Town
Temecula under water. I'm sure
many of you remember the flood of
1993. As the sun started to break
through the clouds this morning after
several weeks of steady rain, | am
very happy to see that Old Town is
still above water. With the work the
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers are
doing on Murrieta Creek | pray that
floods are just part of our past
history. At least we don’t have to
worry about running out of water this
summer.

As | mentioned in our last newsletter
we will be offering historical
programs after our business meetings
in the months of March, June and
September. if you have an
interesting presentation that you
would like to share with the public,
please contact either Audrey Cilurzo
at (951) 304-3666 or Wendy Lesovsky
at (951) 677-4422 x 204 to arrange to
be part of the program.

Those of you who missed Anne
Miller’s wonderful presentation, Life
in Temecula 1830-1880, at the
museum on January 6th really missed
a treat. We hope we can persuade
her to speak at one of the upcoming
Historical Society programs.

Thanks to our Newsletter contri-
butors for their stories and historical
insights.

Tell your friends about our Society.
Becoming a member is easy and
educational.

Jimmy Moore
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